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Ph: 867-473-8938 Fax 867-473-8679 

Board of Directors 
Pangnirtung Housing Association 
PO Box 104 
Pangnirtung, NU 
XOAORO 

Margaret Nakashuk 
MLA Pangnirtung 
Iqaluit, NU 
XOAOHO 

Dear Margaret; 

Tabled Documents 
79-5(2) 

This letter is \\Titlen on behalf of the Board of Directors, who would like to bring 
to the attention of the Nunavut Housing Corporation the need for more public housing in 
Pangnirtung. 

In the past eight years Pangnirtung has not been allocated any new builds for 
public housing. Every year the wait list has grown and is now 51 % greater than it was at 
the time of the last allocation. Last year NHC transferred a 4plex from staff housing to 
public housing because it had remained empty for ten years and now staff housing is 
going to be allocated another 4plex in Pangnirtung to replace the one that was transferred. 
There has been a minimum of six empty staff housing units in Pangnirtung not 
considering the empty 4plex and another empty 6plex in the past ten years. Pangnirtung 
needs more public housing units, not more staff housing units. 

The Board of Directors of the Pangnirtung Housing Association requests that 
NHC allocates the proposed 4plex to public housing instead of staff housing. 

Thank you 
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